
The Women’s Faculty Club 
Member’s Update – December 15, 2016 

 

Nominations for the 2017 WFC Board of Directors 

 

WFC Board President Eleanor Swift has appointed Professor Emerita  

Christina Maslach as Chair of this year’s Election Committee.  The Committee  

is charged with nominating candidates for the upcoming election of four members to 

the Board of Directors.  Those elected will begin serving in March 2017.   

Pursuant to the WFC Bylaws, WFC members may nominate candidates for the 

Board, and may nominate themselves.  The Board of Directors meets six times a 

year and is responsible for setting and reviewing financial, personnel and policy 

issues for the Club.  Nominations for the Board should be sent by email to the  

Club Manager Mary Remy at maryremy6055@gmail.com.   

The deadline for nominations is December 23, 2016 

 

   The Dining Room will be closed  

Monday, December 19 – Monday, January 16, 2017 
 

We plan to remodel the public restrooms and the west entrance  

during winter break to make them fully accessible 

 

mailto:maryremy6055@gmail.com


 

 Happy Holidays from all the Staff  

and Board of Directors of  

The Women’s Faculty Club   

 
 

Please join us in wishing Chef Marcia Bohan  

a fond farewell as she retires January 2017. 

Marcia has been Chef since 2000 and  

provided many wonderful meals to our members! 

We hope she will enjoy travel time and  

pursuing her multiple interests!   

 

 


